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His Last Bow Dec 17 2021 This collection of Sherlock Holmes stories
features the following titles: The Adventure of Wisteria Lodge The
Adventure of the Cardboard Box The Adventure of the Red Circle The
Adventure of the Bruce-Partington Plans The Adventure of the Dying
Detective The Disappearance of Lady Frances Carfax The Adventure of
the Devils Foot His Last Bow
His Last Bow Dec 05 2020 This book has been considered by
academicians and scholars of great significance and value to
literature. This forms a part of the knowledge base for future
generations. We havent used any OCR or photocopy to produce this book.
The whole book has been typeset again to produce it without any errors
or poor pictures and errant marks.
His Last Bow; A Reminiscence of Sherlock Holmes (1917): Detective
Fiction Mar 28 2020 His Last Bow: Some Reminiscences of Sherlock
Holmes is a collection of previously published Sherlock Holmes stories

by Arthur Conan Doyle, including the titular short story, "His Last
Bow. The War Service of Sherlock Holmes" (1917). The collection's
first US edition adjusts the anthology's subtitle to Some Later
Reminiscences of Sherlock Holmes. All editions contain a brief
preface, by "John H. Watson, M.D.," that assures readers that as of
the date of publication (1917), Holmes is long retired from his
profession of detective but is still alive and well, albeit suffering
from a touch of rheumatism.DescriptionThe collection contains "The
Adventure of the Cardboard Box," which was also included in the first
edition of in The Memoirs of Sherlock Holmes (1894) but was dropped
from later editions of that book.Six of the stories were published in
The Strand Magazine between September 1908 and December 1913.[1][2]
The Strand published "The Adventure of Wistaria Lodge" as "A
Reminiscence of Sherlock Holmes" and divided it into two parts, called
"The Singular Experience of Mr. John Scott Eccles" and "The Tiger of
San Pedro."[3] Later printings of His Last Bow correct Wistaria to
Wisteria.The final story, "His Last Bow. The War Service of Sherlock
Holmes" (1917), an epilogue about Holmes' war service, was first
published in Collier's on 22 September 1917
Sherlock Holmes: His Last Bow (Sherlock Complete Set 8) Feb 19 2022
About to spring out upon my appalled senses, lurked all that was
vaguely horrible, all that was monstrous and inconceivably wicked in
the universe'. A dense yellow fog descends upon London. Tricksters,
thieves and murderers stalk their prey undetected. Lawlessness abounds
but it is no match for the penetrating mind of Sherlock Holmes as he
investigates the strangest of cases. A woman receives a gruesome
package - two human ears in a box. A vital government secret is
threatened with exposure. Miss Brenda Tregennis is found scared to
death - could she really have died from fright alone? And when the
stability of the country is threatend, Holmes' unrivalled talents are
called upon once again ...
His Last Bow Jun 30 2020 The entire series of Sherlock Holmes stories
by Arthur Conan Doyle is now available in large print, using the best
practices for senior readers and those who are visually impaired. Each
story includes the original Sherlock Holmes mystery as well as a note
from the series editor, Craig Stephen Copland, the author of the New
Sherlock Holmes Mysteries books. The August 1914 the world went to
war. His Last Bow tells us about the service of Sherlock Holmes to his
country during those terrible years. He was too old to be engaged in
active combat so he went undercover. Using his lifelong skills of
observation and deduction, he infiltrated and foiled a massive
espionage plot and gave great service to King and country. These books
are great gifts for someone you care about who needs a larger size
print to be able to enjoy these wonderful stories.
Seine Abschiedsvorstellung Jan 18 2022
His Last Bow Jun 11 2021 This work has been selected by scholars as

being culturally important and is part of the knowledge base of
civilization as we know it. This work is in the public domain in the
United States of America, and possibly other nations. Within the
United States, you may freely copy and distribute this work, as no
entity (individual or corporate) has a copyright on the body of the
work. Scholars believe, and we concur, that this work is important
enough to be preserved, reproduced, and made generally available to
the public. To ensure a quality reading experience, this work has been
proofread and republished using a format that seamlessly blends the
original graphical elements with text in an easy-to-read typeface. We
appreciate your support of the preservation process, and thank you for
being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant.
His Last Bow – Some Later Reminiscences of Sherlock Holmes Sep 21
2019 This carefully crafted ebook: "His Last Bow – Some Later
Reminiscences of Sherlock Holmes" is formatted for your eReader with a
functional and detailed table of contents. Sherlock Holmes is long
retired from his profession of detective but is still alive and well,
albeit suffering from a touch of rheumatism. However, Dr. Watson
doesn't allow us to forget Sherlock and shares few more adventures and
detective cases. His Last Bow: Some Later Reminiscences of Sherlock
Holmes is a collection of eight stories: Wisteria Lodge The Cardboard
Box The Red Circle The Bruce-Partington Plans The Dying Detective The
Disappearance of Lady Frances Carfax The Devil's Foot His Last Bow
His Last Bow (Deseret Alphabet Edition) Nov 04 2020 Sir Arthur Conan
Doyle (1859-1930) was a Scottish physician and writer. Although he
wrote a number of series, such as his Professor Challenger stories, he
is by far best known as the creator of Sherlock Holmes. In later life
he gained notoriety for his belief in spiritualism and the Cottingley
Fairies. "His Last Bow" is the penultimate anthology of Sherlock
Holmes short stories. It is most notable for its inclusion of the
title story, which not only gives an account of Holmes' activities at
the beginning of World War I, but is also one of the few Sherlock
Holmes stories not narrated by Watson.
His Last Bow (1917), by Arthur Conan Doyle Sep 02 2020 His Last Bow.
The Wars Service of Sherlock Holmes (LAST) is a short story written by
Arthur Conan Doyle first published in The Strand Magazine in september
1917. This is the 48th Sherlock Holmes story. Collected in His Last
Bow: Some Reminiscences of Sherlock Holmes.
The Return of Sherlock Holmes & His Last Bow Sep 26 2022 Three years
after his supposed death at the Reichenbach Falls, Sherlock Holmes
returns to 221B Baker Street, to the astonishment of Dr Watson and the
delight of readers worldwide. From kidnapped heirs to murder by
harpoon, Holmes and Watson have their work cut out for them in these
brilliant later tales. This collection also includes His Last Bow, a
series of recollections from an older Sherlock Holmes of further
adventures from his life. Part of the Macmillan Collector’s Library; a

series of stunning, clothbound, pocket-sized classics with gold foiled
edges and ribbon markers. These beautiful books make perfect gifts or
a treat for any book lover. In this edition, Sherlock scholar David
Stuart Davies provides both an illuminating afterword and a
fascinating chronology of the Sherlock Holmes stories.
Sherlock: His Last Bow Jul 24 2022 The hit BBC series Sherlock has
introduced a new generation to Sir Arthur Conan Doyle's legendary
detective. This edition of the classic collection of stories, with an
introduction by Sherlock co-creator Steven Moffatt, allows fans to
discover the power of those original adventures. Could a woman die of
fright alone? And who is the sender of a most grizzly package – two
human ears in a box? Holmes and Watson tackle a whole host of new
mysteries before Baker Street’s most famous detective finally leaves
London for the quiet of a Sussex farm. But one final adventure puts an
end to his retirement. As Britain stands poised on the brink of the
First World War, can Sherlock Holmes keep a terrible new super-weapon
from falling into the enemy’s hands?
His Last Bow Apr 21 2022 'His Last Bow', the title story of this
collection, tells how Sherlock Holmes is brought out of retirement to
help the Government fight the German threat at the approach of the
First World War. Several of the detective's earlier cases complete the
volume, including 'Wisteria Lodge', 'The Bruce-Partington Plans', and
'The Disappearance of Lady Frances Carfax'. In 'The Dying Detective',
Dr. Watson is horrified to discover Holmes at death's door from a
mysterious tropical disease as his friend lays a trap for a murderer.
Solve the Mystery by Arthur Conan Doyle Part II : The Mystery of
Cloomber /The Adventures of Sherlock Holmes/The Return of Sherlock
Holmes/His Last Bow: An Epilogue of Sherlock Holmes Nov 23 2019 This
Combo Collection (Set of 4 Books) includes All-time Bestseller Books.
This anthology contains : The Mystery of Cloomber The Adventures of
Sherlock Holmes The Return of Sherlock Holmes His Last Bow: An
Epilogue of Sherlock Holmes
Sherlock: His Last Bow Dec 25 2019 The hit BBC series Sherlock has
introduced a new generation to Sir Arthur Conan Doyle's legendary
detective. This edition of the classic collection of stories, with an
introduction by Sherlock co-creator Steven Moffatt, allows fans to
discover the power of those original adventures. Could a woman die of
fright alone? And who is the sender of a most grizzly package – two
human ears in a box? Holmes and Watson tackle a whole host of new
mysteries before Baker Street’s most famous detective finally leaves
London for the quiet of a Sussex farm. But one final adventure puts an
end to his retirement. As Britain stands poised on the brink of the
First World War, can Sherlock Holmes keep a terrible new super-weapon
from falling into the enemy’s hands?
His Last Bow Illustrated Feb 07 2021 "His Last Bow. The War Service
of Sherlock Holmes", later titled "His Last Bow: An Epilogue of

Sherlock Holmes", is one of 56 short stories about Sherlock Holmes
written by Sir Arthur Conan Doyle. It was first published in September
1917 in Strand Magazine, and, amongst six other stories, was collected
in an anthology titled His Last Bow: Some Reminiscences of Sherlock
Holmes. The narration is in the third person, instead of the first
person narration usually provided by the character of Dr. Watson, and
it is a spy story, rather than a detective mystery. Due to its
portrayal of British and German spies, its publication during the
First World War and its patriotic themes, the story has been
interpreted as a propaganda tool intended to boost morale for British
readers.
Der rote Kreis May 30 2020 Welches Geheimnis verbringt sich hinter
dem mysteriösen Mieter, der alles daran setzt, nach dem ersten Tag
nicht mehr gesehen zu werden? Als die Vermieterin Sherlock Holmes um
Hilfe bittet, nimmt er nicht nur die per Hand geschriebenen Zettel des
Mieters genauer unter die Lupe, sondern auch die rätselhaften
Nachrichten in der Zeitung, die wohl an diesen gerichtet sind. Als
sich Holmes und Dr. Watson auf die Lauer legen, um den Mieter zu
Gesicht zu bekommen, machen sie eine interessante Entdeckung... Arthur
Conan Doyle (1859-1930) war ein britischer Arzt und Schriftsteller.
Aufgewachsen in Schottland, studierte er Medizin in Edinburgh und
lebte später in England. 1887 veröffentlichte er seine erste
Detektivgeschichte über Sherlock Holmes und dessen Freund Dr. Watson
und wurde damit weltberühmt. Die Erzählungen sind bis heute ein
Klassiker der Kriminalliteratur. Insgesamt gibt es vier SherlockHolmes-Romane und 56 Kurzgeschichten.
His Last Bow Feb 25 2020 Dr Watson once again opens his portfoliio to
reveal eight strange cases solved by the keen intellect of the master
detective. They range from murdering and kidnapping to theft and
treachery - though on one occasion it is Holmes and Watson who commit
the crime of burglery.
His Last Bow Sep 14 2021
Sherlock Holmes: His Last Bow (The Adventures of Sherlock Holmes) Oct
23 2019 Sherlock Holmes: His Last Bow (The Adventures of Sherlock
Holmes) "His Last Bow. The War Service of Sherlock Holmes", later
titled "His Last Bow: An Epilogue of Sherlock Holmes", is one of 56
short stories about Sherlock Holmes written by Sir Arthur Conan Doyle.
It was first published in September 1917 in The Strand Magazine and
collected as the last of an anthology of eight stories titled His Last
Bow: Some Reminiscences of Sherlock Holmes the following month. The
narration is in the third person, instead of the first-person
narration usually provided by the character of Dr. Watson, and it is a
spy story, rather than a detective mystery. Due to its portrayal of
British and German spies on the eve of war, its publication during the
First World War, and its patriotic themes, the story has been
interpreted as a propaganda tool intended to boost morale for British

readers Sherlock Holmes: His Last Bow (The Adventures of Sherlock
Holmes) On the eve of World War I. A German agent awaits one last
package containing valuable naval signals before he prepares to leave
for Berlin. A London landlady has a mysterious tenant who is never
seen to emerge from his room. A rich elderly woman disappears from her
home. The highly confidential plans to build a submarine are missing
though ten pages are found near the body of a naval clerk. These
mysteries and many more are brought to the house on Baker Street where
Sherlock Holmes resides. But no case is too tricky for the world's
most famous sleuth and his incredible powers of deduction. Sherlock
Holmes: His Last Bow (The Adventures of Sherlock Holmes) 'His Last
Bow', the title story of this collection, tells how Sherlock Holmes is
brought out of retirement to help the Government fight the German
threat at the approach of the First World War. The Prime Minister
himself requests Holmes's services to hunt down the remarkable German
agent, Von Bork. Several of the detective's earlier cases complete the
volume, including 'Wisteria Lodge', 'The Bruce-Partington Plans', and
'The Disappearance of Lady Frances Carfax'. In 'The Dying Detective',
Dr Watson is horrified to discover Holmes at death's door from a
mysterious tropical disease as his friend lays a trap for a murderer
Sherlock Holmes: His Last Bow (The Adventures of Sherlock Holmes)
His Last Bow (Annotated) Mar 08 2021 His Last Bow is a collection of
seven Sherlock Holmes stories (eight in American editions) by Arthur
Conan Doyle, as well as the title of one of the stories in that
collection. Originally published in 1917, it contains the various
Holmes stories published between 1908 and 1913, as well as the one-off
title story from 1917.The collection was originally called
Reminiscences of Sherlock Holmes and did not contain the actual story
His Last Bow, which appeared later, after the full-length The Valley
of Fear was published. However later editions added it and changed the
title. Some recent complete editions have restored the earlier
title.When the Memoirs of Sherlock Holmes were published in the USA
for the first time, the publishers believed "The Adventure of the
Cardboard Box" was too scandalous for the American public, since it
dealt with the theme of adultery. As a result, this story was not
published in the USA until many years later, when it was added to His
Last Bow. Even today, most American editions of the canon include it
with His Last Bow, while most British editions keep the story in its
original place in The Memoirs of Sherlock Holmes.
His Last Bow: Some Reminiscences of Sherlock Holmes (Collins
Classics) Aug 01 2020 HarperCollins is proud to present its incredible
range of best-loved, essential classics.
His Last Bow (Sherlock Holmes Series) Apr 28 2020 This early work by
Arthur Conan Doyle was originally published in 1917 and we are now
republishing it with a brand new introductory biography as part of our
Sherlock Holmes series. Arthur Conan Doyle was born in Edinburgh,

Scotland, in 1859. It was between 1876 and 1881, while studying
medicine at the University of Edinburgh, that he began writing short
stories, and his first piece was published in Chambers's Edinburgh
Journal before he was 20. In 1887, Conan Doyle's first significant
work, A Study in Scarlet, appeared in Beeton's Christmas Annual. It
featured the first appearance of detective Sherlock Holmes, the
protagonist who was to eventually make Conan Doyle's reputation. A
prolific writer, Conan Doyle continued to produce a range of fictional
works over the following years. We are republishing these classic
works in affordable, high quality, modern editions, using the original
text and artwork.
His Last Bow (Esprios Classics) Oct 03 2020 "His Last Bow: An
Epilogue of Sherlock Holmes", is one of 56 short stories about
Sherlock Holmes written by Sir Arthur Conan Doyle. It was first
published in September 1917 in The Strand Magazine and collected as
the last of an anthology of eight stories titled His Last Bow: Some
Reminiscences of Sherlock Holmes the following month. The narration is
in the third person, instead of the first person narration usually
provided by the character of Dr. Watson, and it is a spy story, rather
than a detective mystery. Due to its portrayal of British and German
spies on the eve of war, its publication during the First World War
and its patriotic themes, the story has been interpreted as a
propaganda tool intended to boost morale for British readers.
His Last Bow May 10 2021
Sherlock Holmes: His Adventures, Memoirs, Return, His Last Bow and
the Case Book Aug 21 2019
Sherlock Holmes: His Last Bow. Arthur Conan Doyle (englische Ausgabe)
Aug 25 2022 "Sherlock Holmes: Seine letzte Verbeugung" - 8 Fälle des
Meisterdetektivs als Fremdsprachentext im englischen Original: Ein
junger Mann, der unschuldig wegen Mordes festgenommen wird, eine
alleinstehende Dame, die ein Paket mit dubiosem Inhalt erhält, der
Diebstahl von Bauplänen für ein U-Boot, ein ominöser Spieleabend, der
in Tod und Wahnsinn endet - Sherlock Holmes und Dr. John Watson haben
wieder alle Hände voll zu tun, um rätselhafte Fälle zu lösen, ehe
Holmes in den Dienst der britischen Regierung tritt. Zwischen 1908 und
1913 veröffentlichte Arthur Conan Doyle in unregelmäßigen Abständen
weitere Geschichten um das kriminologische Genie Sherlock Holmes und
seinen Gefährten Dr. Watson. Diese erschienen gemeinsam mit einem
älteren Stück und der neuen Kurzgeschichte "His Last Bow" erstmals
1917 als Buch. Band 4 der Holmes-Krimigeschichten in englischer
Sprache enthält die Erzählungen: - Wisteria Lodge - The Red Circle The Cardboard Box - The Bruce-Partington Plans - The Dying Detective The Disappearance of Lady Frances Carfax - The Devil's Foot - His Last
Bow: An Epilogue of Sherlock Holmes
His Last Bow and the Case-book of Sherlock Holmes Jun 23 2022 The
greatest detective of them all is back... 'Mr. Sherlock Holmes, the

well-known private detective, was the victim of a murderous assault
this morning which has left him in a precarious position'. When an
assassination attempt is made on the great detective's life, it seems
that no one can escape the death and dread which blights Britain...
His Last Bow Book Illustrated Jul 12 2021 His Last Bow: Some
Reminiscences of Sherlock Holmes is a 1917 collection of previously
published Sherlock Holmes stories by Arthur Conan Doyle, including the
titular short story, "His Last Bow. The War Service of Sherlock
Holmes" (1917). The collection's first US edition adjusts the
anthology's subtitle to Some Later Reminiscences of Sherlock Holmes.
All editions contain a brief preface, by "John H. Watson, M.D.", that
assures readers that as of the date of publication Holmes is long
retired from his profession of detective but is still alive and well,
albeit suffering from a touch of rheumatism.
His Last Bow Oct 27 2022 His Last Bow Arthur Conan Doyle - His Last
Bow is a collection of previously published Sherlock Holmes stories by
Arthur Conan Doyle, including the titular short story, "His Last Bow.
The War Service of Sherlock Holmes" (1917). The collection's first US
edition adjusts the anthology's subtitle to Some Later Reminiscences
of Sherlock Holmes. All editions contain a brief preface, by "John H.
Watson, M.D.", that assures readers that as of the date of publication
(1917), Holmes is long retired from his profession of detective but is
still alive and well, albeit suffering from a touch of rheumatism.The
collection contains "The Adventure of the Cardboard Box", which was
also included in the first edition of in The Memoirs of Sherlock
Holmes (1894) but was dropped from later editions of that book.Six of
the stories were published in The Strand Magazine between September
1908 and December 1913. The Strand published "The Adventure of
Wistaria Lodge" as "A Reminiscence of Sherlock Holmes" and divided it
into two parts, called "The Singular Experience of Mr. John Scott
Eccles" and "The Tiger of San Pedro". Later printings of His Last Bow
correct Wistaria to Wisteria.The final story, "His Last Bow. The War
Service of Sherlock Holmes" (1917), an epilogue about Holmes' war
service, was first published in Collier's on 22 September 1917--one
month before the book's premiere on 22 October.
His Last Bow Illustrated Aug 13 2021 His Last Bow is a collection of
previously published Sherlock Holmes stories by Arthur Conan Doyle,
including the titular short story, "His Last Bow. The War Service of
Sherlock Holmes" (1917). The collection's first US edition adjusts the
anthology's subtitle to Some Later Reminiscences of Sherlock Holmes.
All editions contain a brief preface, by "John H. Watson, M.D.", that
assures readers that as of the date of publication (1917), Holmes is
long retired from his profession of detective but is still alive and
well, albeit suffering from a touch of rheumatism.
His Last Bow Jul 20 2019 His Last Bow: Some Reminiscences of Sherlock
Holmes is a collection of eight previously published Sherlock Holmes

stories by Arthur Conan Doyle, including the title story, "His Last
Bow."
His Last Bow: A Reminiscence of Sherlock Holmes Jun 18 2019 This work
has been selected by scholars as being culturally important, and is
part of the knowledge base of civilization as we know it. This work
was reproduced from the original artifact, and remains as true to the
original work as possible. Therefore, you will see the original
copyright references, library stamps (as most of these works have been
housed in our most important libraries around the world), and other
notations in the work. This work is in the public domain in the United
States of America, and possibly other nations. Within the United
States, you may freely copy and distribute this work, as no entity
(individual or corporate) has a copyright on the body of the work. As
a reproduction of a historical artifact, this work may contain missing
or blurred pages, poor pictures, errant marks, etc. Scholars believe,
and we concur, that this work is important enough to be preserved,
reproduced, and made generally available to the public. We appreciate
your support of the preservation process, and thank you for being an
important part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant.
The Casebook of Sherlock Holmes & His Last Bow (Collector's Edition)
Nov 16 2021 In The Casebook, you can read the final twelve stories
that Sir Arthur Conan Doyle wrote about his brilliant detective. They
are perhaps the most unusual and the darkest that he penned.
His Last Bow (Sherlock Holmes #7) Illustrated May 22 2022 His Last
Bow is a collection of seven Sherlock Holmes stories (eight in
American editions) by Arthur Conan Doyle, as well as the title of one
of the stories in that collection. Originally published in 1917, it
contains the various Holmes stories published between 1908 and 1913,
as well as the one-off title story from 1917.The collection was
originally called Reminiscences of Sherlock Holmes and did not contain
the actual story His Last Bow, which appeared later, after the fulllength The Valley of Fear was published. However later editions added
it and changed the title. Some recent complete editions have restored
the earlier title.When the Memoirs of Sherlock Holmes were published
in the USA for the first time, the publishers believed "The Adventure
of the Cardboard Box" was too scandalous for the American public,
since it dealt with the theme of adultery. As a result, this story was
not published in the USA until many years later, when it was added to
His Last Bow. Even today, most American editions of the canon include
it with His Last Bow, while most British editions keep the story in
its original place in The Memoirs of Sherlock Holmes.
His Last Bow (Sherlock Holmes Series) Oct 15 2021 This early work by
Arthur Conan Doyle was originally published in 1917 and we are now
republishing it with a brand new introductory biography as part of our
Sherlock Holmes series. Arthur Conan Doyle was born in Edinburgh,
Scotland, in 1859. It was between 1876 and 1881, while studying

medicine at the University of Edinburgh, that he began writing short
stories, and his first piece was published in Chambers's Edinburgh
Journal before he was 20. In 1887, Conan Doyle's first significant
work, A Study in Scarlet, appeared in Beeton's Christmas Annual. It
featured the first appearance of detective Sherlock Holmes, the
protagonist who was to eventually make Conan Doyle's reputation. A
prolific writer, Conan Doyle continued to produce a range of fictional
works over the following years. We are republishing these classic
works in affordable, high quality, modern editions, using the original
text and artwork.
His Last Bow (A Sherlock Holmes Mystery) Jan 06 2021 A gorgeous
edition of the classic short collection featuring Sherlock Holmes ,
the perfect gift for readers and collectors. Little treasures, the
FLAME TREE COLLECTABLE CLASSICS are chosen to create a delightful and
timeless home library. Each stunning, gift edition features deluxe
cover treatments, ribbon markers, luxury endpapers and gilded edges.
The unabridged text is accompanied by a Glossary of Victorian and
Literary terms produced for the modern reader. The Last Bow features a
series of adventure mysteries starring the great detective Sherlock
Holmes and the inimitable Dr Watson: "The Adventure of Wisteria
Lodge", "The Adventure of the Cardboard Box", "The Adventure of the
Red Circle", "The Adventure of the Bruce-Partington Plans", "The
Adventure of the Dying Detective", "The Disappearance of Lady Frances
Carfax", "The Adventure of the Devil's Foot" and "His Last Bow. The
War Service of Sherlock Holmes
Sherlock Holmes Apr 09 2021 This premium quality edition contains the
complete original text of eight of Arthur Conan Doyle's classic short
stories, published as a collection in 1917, in a newly edited and
freshly typeset version. With a generous 6"x9" page size, this Summit
Classic Press edition is printed on heavyweight bright white paper
with a fully laminated cover featuring an original full color design.
Page headers and modern page design that echoes the look and feel of
traditional book publishing values exemplify the attention to detail
given this volume. Unfortunately, many ebook and recent reprint
editions of His Last Bow have been assembled from a particular set of
digital files which are commonly available and which contain numerous
typographical errors introduced by the electronic scanning process,
missing words and paragraphs, and attempts by unknown "editors" to
"correct" or "update" the text based on their assumptions or personal
judgments as to what the text "should be," introducing additional
errors and distortions. This edition has been prepared by human
editors working from an actual copy of the most widely-circulated
classic 1917 version of the text, correcting only obvious
typographical errors and faithfully maintaining the integrity and
flavor of the original work so that the reader experiences the
narratives as Arthur Conan Doyle wrote them, not as our editors think

it "should be" updated. Also available in matching volumes: The
Adventures of Sherlock Holmes, ISBN-13: 978-1479331901; ISBN-10:
1479331902 The Memoirs of Sherlock Holmes, ISBN-13: 978-1480069299;
ISBN-10: 1480069299 The Return of Sherlock Holmes, ISBN-13:
978-1481089906; ISBN-10: 1481089900 This volume contains these classic
Sherlock Holmes adventures, first collected and published in book form
in 1917: The Adventure of Wisteria Lodge; The Adventure of the
Cardboard Box; The Adventure of the Red Circle; The Adventure of the
Bruce-Partington Plans; The Adventure of the Dying Detective; The
Disappearance of Lady Frances Carfax; The Adventure of the Devil's
Foot; His Last Bow; Additional material collected and presented for
Conan Doyle fans, new or old, are a biographical sketch of the author
and a detailed selected bibliography of his work. Sir Arthur Conan
Doyle (1859–1930) is known the world over as the creator of the famous
consulting detective, Sherlock Holmes. But Conan Doyle was a prolific
writer who produced a large body of work ranging from non-fiction and
full-length novels to a wide-ranging collection of short stories.
Doyle's first major success as a writer came with the debut of
Sherlock Holmes in the 1887 publication of A Study in Scarlet,. Holmes
was a popular sensation, and more stories followed. By 1891, Sherlock
Holmes was enough to provide Doyle a living, but Doyle came to resent
Holmes, who kept him from what he considered "more important" work. In
1893 he "killed" Holmes, as the detective and his archenemy, Professor
Moriarty, plunged to their deaths at Reichenbach Falls in "The Final
Problem". It was no mere publicity stunt. Doyle considered himself
finished with Mr. Sherlock Holmes. The public uproar in reaction to
Holmes' "death" shocked Doyle, with even his own mother complaining,
and as the clamor continued he was forced to bring the detective back
in The Hound of the Baskervilles, published, to a vast public sigh of
relief, in 1901. Ironically, the character Doyle resented as a
"distraction" from serious work would ultimately appear in fifty-six
short stories and four novels, together with countless adaptations to
films, television, cartoons, and modern pastiches by an assortment of
authors. In fact, the "world's first consulting detective" and Edgar
Rice Burroughs' Tarzan are widely regarded as the best-known fictional
characters in the world.
His Last Bow Jan 26 2020 His Last Bow: Some Reminiscences of Sherlock
Holmes is a collection of previously published Sherlock Holmes stories
by Arthur Conan Doyle, including the titular short story, "His Last
Bow. The War Service of Sherlock Holmes" (1917). The collection's
first US edition adjusts the anthology's subtitle to Some Later
Reminiscences of Sherlock Holmes. All editions contain a brief
preface, by "John H. Watson, M.D.," that assures readers that as of
the date of publication (1917), Holmes is long retired from his
profession of detective but is still alive and well, albeit suffering
from a touch of rheumatism.

His Last Bow Sherlock Holmes(annotated) Mar 20 2022 His Last Bow is a
collection of seven Sherlock Holmes stories (eight in American
editions) by Arthur Conan Doyle, as well as the title of one of the
stories in that collection. Originally published in 1917, it contains
the various Holmes stories published between 1908 and 1913, as well as
the one-off title story from 1917.The collection was originally called
Reminiscences of Sherlock Holmes and did not contain the actual story
His Last Bow, which appeared later, after the full-length The Valley
of Fear was published. However later editions added it and changed the
title. Some recent complete editions have restored the earlier
title.When the Memoirs of Sherlock Holmes were published in the USA
for the first time, the publishers believed "The Adventure of the
Cardboard Box" was too scandalous for the American public, since it
dealt with the theme of adultery. As a result, this story was not
published in the USA until many years later, when it was added to His
Last Bow. Even today, most American editions of the canon include it
with His Last Bow, while most British editions keep the story in its
original place in The Memoirs of Sherlock Holmes.
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